
 
 
 

YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 
 

Date: 30th June 2021                                                          Circular No:054/YIS/AS/21-22/054 
 
 

 

Dear students and parents, 
 

SUB: FROM PRINCIPAL’S DESK 
 

As Term-1 draws to a close, I would like to express admiration in how brilliantly each one of you 

have coped up with Online Classes. The dedication of our students, parents & staff have made this 

term truly awe-inspiring. Attendance has been high and students have seamlessly adapted to our 

new normal. 
 

With the fast-approaching term examinations, students (especially those who are taking written 

exam) may kindly follow systematic study habits based on a well-prepared time table. It goes 

without saying, "The harder you work for something,the greater you’ll feel when you achieve it”. 
 

Please be rest assured that we are continually reviewing our practices to provide the best 

education we can during these challenging times. 
 

Let’s pray that our school resumes its normal operations soon, so that children enjoy schooling. 
 

Kindly note that our admin staff at gate number 6 will be available to help you on all days (other 

than Eid ul Adha holidays).  
 

SERVICE 
NAME OF 

CONTACT PERSON 
MOBILE NO. E-MAIL ID 

Admissions Mr.Vara Prasad Medabala 0573122308 varaprasadmedabala@gmail.com 

Bookstore Services Mr.Radhakrishnan M 0551855436 radhakrishnanm@yaraschool.net 

Fees Mr.Shameem Musthafa 0509973072 shameemm@yaraschool.net 

TC Services 
(only in case of Emergency) 

Mr.Faal Rehbar 0562823809 faalr@yaraschool.net 

 
 

My warmest wishes for a safe and enjoyable Summer Vacation! 
 

Regards, 
   
 
 

Mrs.Aasima Saleem 
Principal 
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